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It is simply inhumane to deny someone access to food because of a concocted legal 

status. When I saw a homeless family being turned away from a food line and saw 

the pain and sorry and shame in their faces I was traumatized. My own feelings of 

compassion for the family, my own inability to help them at that moment, my anger at 

a society that can treat neighbors so poorly has stayed with me. Nobody should be 

denied food because of some concocted legal status! 


